
Cine Pamilya 2014: A Festival
of Success Stories
Regional Director Adelina S. Apostol of the Department of
Social  Welfare  and  Development  Field  Office  III  welcomes
participants and guests for the showing of entries of Cine
Pamilya  2014.  The  Festival  is  a  way  of  encapsulating  the
efforts that workers do in the agency to show the lives of the
beneficiaries as a living testament of how the agency evolves
as a public service organization. The showcase of entries is a
part of the DSWD Multi-Sectoral Governance Coalition (MSGC)
Technical Planning cum Sensing Journey to a Convergence Area
at Subic Bay Travelers Hotel, SBMA, Olongapo City.
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